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Boeing today announced that Oak Hill Capital Partners has ordered six Boeing 777 Freighters.

Scheduled to enter service in fourth quarter 2008, the Boeing 777 Freighter brings unsurpassed efficiency to
long-haul markets and will provide more capacity than any other twin-engine freighter. The 777 family has
proven itself to be the leader in delivering twin-engine efficiency to the marketplace with lower fuel
consumption, maintenance costs and operating costs.
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